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Dear Worthy Regent, Officers and Members:

The following was received from Eileen Peterson, CDA 
National Circle of Love Chairman for Legislation. She asks 
if as many of us as possible can participate. Please click 
below to register. Thank you.

On Friday, January 22, 2021, at 1:30 PM PST - the Annual 
Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of Unborn Children - 
join prolife leaders in a free live webinar as they discuss 
the hopes and challenges of the prolife movement of the 
future: 
· Most Rev. Salvatore Cordileone, Archbishop of San 
Francisco
· Marjorie Dannenfelser, Founder & President of the 
Susan B. Anthony List
· Dr. Charles Camosy, Ethicist and Moral Theologian at 
Fordham
· Brian Duggan, Executive Director of Human Life Action
Free registration is required. Click here. 

                      

In Unity and Charity,

Mary Bernard
CA CDA State Regent

Left to right: 
Maria Santos-Silva, State Secretary,  Tess Chiampas, 1st Vice State Regent,  Mary Bernard, State Regent, Mary  
Beasley, 2nd Vice State Regent, Jo Bryant, State Treasurer .       

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wEsLMxUkcW_gPU9XTsCK6kCxGsancB8Abwg0Mwzrw2V__By1DlysMDhUWYsfLIt9MGpGvT1QiConKTkRx7kWtkf2tWaiXxXFGCbm--vQga6mfZnLDQbzBPUsAJ8_JV7MqVMA0KO5jVtV-c90C8gJczDXjYrq-RWhxzXcXh1saxgx6g55nGBYk4d_qeBEP0_mYpCOC4w1OwM=&c=9l9d5bOy8p4s2fb24ykZdlgrnm-LjhIdc0t85CkmAqoAQ-wMgFogCw==&ch=tRiem9kt9j-fqk1Ccy3x6BQi7FRofXJfLWas7TSJrKKG7PiRDMrMNg==

